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MUSWELLBROOK SHIRE COUNCIL 
 
 

NAMING OF PROPOSED PUBLIC ROAD 
 

Notice is hereby given that Muswellbrook Shire Council, in pursuance of the Roads Act 1993 and 
Roads Regulation 2018, has approved the following new road name for gazettal: 
 
DEVELOPMENT APPLICATION NO 2005-451 
APPLICANT McCloy Muswellbrook Pty Ltd 
PROPOSED SITE “Ironbark Ridge Estate” 
PROPOSAL Naming of Proposed New Roads 

 
Council has approved the proposal to name the proposed new roads associated with the subdivision 
under DA 2005-451. The Road that has been approved under this Road Naming Proposal is 
“Herdsman Close”. 
 

 
 
Any person wishing to make a submission regarding the proposed development should do so in 
writing addressed to the General Manager, Muswellbrook Shire Council, to reach Council before the 
close of business on 1 April 2022. Any submissions by way of an objection should be supported by 
the grounds for that objection.  
 
All submissions, including personal information, will be made available for public inspection and may 
be included in full in any reports to Council, Government Agencies or other relevant bodies in the 
determination of the application. All reports are published in the Council Business Paper which is 
also available to the public.  
 
For further information please contact Council’s Development Planner, Hamish McTaggart on 02 
6549 3745. 
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Details are also available on Council’s Website www.muswellbrook.nsw.gov.au 
 
 
To be inserted in: 
 
 On Council’s Website with corresponding Facebook post  
 
Electronic copy of advertisement (and any attachments) were forwarded to IT Department on 4 August 2021 
 
 

 Tanya Jolly 
 
Date: 17 March 2021  
 
File: 451/2005 

http://www.muswellbrook.nsw.gov.au/

